
St.  Ignatius  to  hold  18th  annual
interfaith service
A Baltimore New Year’s Eve tradition will be renewed at historic St.Ignatius Church,
Calvert and Madison Streets, when the 18th Annual Interfaith Service will be held
Dec. 31 at 8 p.m. Jewish, Muslim and Christian faiths will be represented during the
hour-long prayer service.

Imam Earl  El-Amin of  the Baltimore Muslim Community Center will  deliver the
sermon.  Governor  Martin  O’Malley  and  Mayor  Stephanie  Rawlings-Blake  will
participate.

Admission is free but required tickets may be obtained by calling 410-727-3848 or
emailing parish@st-ignatius.net.
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